Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
REGIONAL OFFICE XIII

J. Rosales Avenue, Butuan City

BACONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

JUL 15 2055

The Manager

NORTH-MIN AUTO DEALERSHIP, INC
Km. 3, Brgy. Baan, Butuan City

Tei. Nos: (085) 342-7727 / 815-2214

Dear Sir:

We wish to inform you that the GOODS itemized under PR No. 2025-07-268 dated July 3.
2025 is approved and awarded to you thru Direct Contracting in the amount of
Php161,879.81. Attached is a copy of the approved BAC Resolution No. 0731 dated July
3, 2025 recommending the award.

Pursuant to Sec. 54.5 of the Revised IRR of R.A. 9184, your company is hereby exempted
from the posting of the performance security.

For the issuance of Purchase Order, Please feel free to contact the Office of the BAC for
Goods Secretariat at Telephone No. 815-3553.

(Name and Signature of Duly Authorized Representative)
NORTH-MIN AUTO DEALERSHIP, INC

DATE :




